
Please can you encourage your child to check if 

they have inadvertently forgotten to return their 

readers, and bring them back to school as soon as 

possible.  Thank you!  
 
Covid 19 Guidelines 
 

With the start of winter, cold and flu cases are      

beginning to emerge.  This is causing some concern 

to families, given the parallels to Covid -19         

symptoms.  We continue to follow SA Health advice 

in relation to Covid -19 and limiting potential       

transmission.  Current advice includes:  

 

Symptoms of COVID -19... 

Monitor for symptoms such as:  

¶ fever  

¶ cough  

¶ shortness of breath.  

 

Other early symptoms to watch for are:  

¶ chills and body aches or muscle pain  

¶ a sore throat  

¶ headaches  

¶ runny nose  

¶ diarrhoea.  

 

If you develop symptoms...  

If you are unwell or develop symptoms, stay at 

home  and isolate.  

¶ Do not go to public places or attend work, 

schools, or universities.  

¶ Do not visit healthcare facilities. Call ahead to 

seek advice.  

¶ Do not visit aged care facilities.  

¶ Seek out the seasonal flu vaccination or call 

your GP or health care provider.  
 

If you have recently returned from overseas or     

interstate, or been in direct contact with a person 

who has COVID -19 and you suspect you have 

COVID -19, contact a COVID -19 clinic or testing  

centre for further information.  

Principalôs Report 
 

Staffing News 

 

We extend a very warm welcome to Teagan Lang 

who has taken over from Michelle Othams in Room 

6.   Teagan is returning to TPS after a teaching stint in 

the Northern Territory and is very much looking     

forward to working with our Year 4 class.  Many 

thanks to Jane Miller 

who stepped in to the 

role following Michelleõs 

depar t ure ,  g iv ing 

Teagan enough time to 

r e t u rn  t o  S o u t h           

Australia. We look     

forward to working with 

Teagan over the        

remainder of the year.  
 

 
Readers 
 

We are currently missing a number of our school 

readers, particular in the higher levels (Level 20 -30).  
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Important Dates 

¢9wa н 28th April ð 3rd July  

Week 10:  

Mon 29th June  

Fri 3rd July 

29th  June -  3rd July  

Photo Catch up Day  

End of term  

Early Dismissal 2:10pm  

¢9wa о 20th Julyð 25th September  

 

PUPIL FREE DAYS & SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 

2020 

Monday 7 SeptemberðPupil Free Day 

Tuesday 8 SeptemberðPupil Free Day 

Monday 23 NovemberðPupil Free Day 



Help protect other people's health  

¶ If you are unwell in any way, avoid visiting loved 

ones, friends and family in hospitals and aged care 

facilities.  
Observe restrictions on visits to aged care facilities . 

Visit only for a short duration and abide by the limit 

of a maximum of one visit per resident per day, 

which may include a maximum of two people,     

except for palliative care.  
Children under the age of 16 are only permitted to 

attend aged care facilities in exceptional              

circumstances.  
 
Year 7 to high school update 
 

As you may know, year 7 is moving to high school in 

2022. This means that if your child is in year 5 or 6 this 

year, they will graduate from primary school next 

year. Having two year levels graduate at the same 

time is a unique situation and we want to assure you 

that our students will experience a positive and    

successful transition from primary to high school. To 

ensure the experience is memorable, we are      

considering how leadership opportunities, seniors 

jumpers, graduation ceremonies and participation 

in activities that were historically 'year 7' events will 

include year 6 students. We will provide you with 

further information about our plans following our 

next Governing Council meeting on June 17th.  

 
Webinar for Parents 
 

Merit Awards                                 
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Parents/carers/guardians of children and young 

people with disability are invited to participate in 

a  free  Parent Forum Webinar on Friday 26 th June 

2020 from 10:00am to 11:00am.  

  

òTransition in 2020 and beyondó is for parents and 

carers of children and young people with disability 

to learn more about the transition points through 

their childõs schooling including preschool to school, 

the primary years, year 7 into high school process, 

specialised education options and the supports 

available.  

  

Further information and how to join this live event 

can be found on the SERU website  and in the      

attached flyer.   Alternatively, Jacki Henschke,  a   

Parent Forum Reference Group member , has      

offered to support anyone who may experience 

difficulties accessing this webinar, and can be    

contacted via the front office on 8563 2318  

 
Reports 

  

Student reports will be sent home at the end of 

Week 10, and students will be graded as per       

normal.  However, this term, our report format will be 

modified, due to the complexity associated with 

large numbers of student absences, home learning 

programs and multiple staff changes.  We will return 

to our regular report format for our Term 4 reports.  

 

Kind regards,  

Michelle  

Photo Catch up Day 
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/ŀǘŎƘ ǳǇ Řŀȅ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ  

WǳƴŜ нфǘƘ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ  

ǿƘƻ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇƘƻǘƻ  

ǘŀƪŜƴΦ 

https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/restrictions-and-responsibilities/visits-to-residential-care-facilities
http://web.seru.sa.edu.au/parent-forum-march-2020/


  Bread Tags  

Last year we collected well over 

15,000 bread tags to support  ôBread 

Tags for Wheelchairsõ. 'Bread Tags for Wheelchairs' 

has been running in South Africa since 2006. The or-

ganization collects bread tags which a plastics 

company, Zibo, buys for a small amount per kilo. 

The tags are then recycled and the proceeds are 

used to provide wheelchairs for the needy.   

Our class is collecting again! Please collect your 

bread tags and send them to school with your child 

and place them in the plastic bin located in the art 

room by  Mrs Clarkõs and Mrs Parson's class - Room 

12. 
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Conquering kidsõ techno-tantrums  

In this digital era, chances are weõve all experienced our 

children throwing a techno -tantrum. Techno -tantrums are 

completely normal and often a result of the                   

neurobiological changes that occur when kids use      

technology. But this doesnõt mean that we have to simply 

accept that theyõre part of our modern parenting reality. 

In this webinar Dr Kristy Goodwin helps parents and carers 

understand why children and teens emotionally combust 

when they digitally -disconnect, and how to establish new, 

healthy technology habits.   

Student Leaders 

Hi my name is Phoenix and I am one of the school 

leaders for 2020. I have been at Tanunda Primary 

School since reception. As a school leader this 

year I want to develop a greater connection      

between the disability unit and the mainstream 

classes. I am currently working with Ms Underwood 

and Ms Ally to facilitate this learning opportunity.  

Hi my name is Flynn Palmai and I am one of the 

school leaders for 2020. I started at Tanunda       

Primary School in Year 3. As a school leader I am 

looking for ways to continue to improve and       

develop our school to make it even better than it 

already is.  


